
Hello ☺ we’re Liz and John Corfield and we live on the estate. Not long after we 
moved in, Liz decided she would produce a Newsletter to share things about Frome 
and I added news about the site as it developed. In March 2019 we posted a flyer 

into each occupied property on the estate and thereafter the Site Sales Office staff 
helped enormously by passing a copy to new houseowners. We make contact with 

about one third of the residents so we reckon we are doing something of value.

However, having issued the Newsletter for 29 months, Liz reckoned the majority of 
residents had become familiar enough with Frome, its Facebook pages and local 
newspapers such that the Newsletter had become fairly redundant. I decided to 

continue with ‘Site News’ as the estate is still under the ownership of Persimmon so 
we’re still waiting for it to be handed over to us residents.

Please do feel free  to make contact – you can reach us by emailing to 
edmund.park.frome@outlook.com
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